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Prichard Auditorium roof project approved
(KLZA)--Falls City Council members awarded a bid for a roof repair project at
Prichard Auditorium when they met Monday evening.

After receiving three bids proposing different repairs during an April Council
meeting, the Council asked for an opinion from an engineer for an opinion as to
the correct plan and cost estimate.

City Administrator Gary Jorn reported the engineer said $5 a square foot was a
pretty good bid and agreed it would be better to do a full roof project instead of
repairing only parts of the roof.

Skyline Roofing from Steinauer submitted a bid of $118, 895 to repair the entire
roof with a 15-year warranty.

The Council also approved Jorn's recommendation to use Capital Improvement
Funds to pay for the work.

The Council also approved a rental rate of $150 per day for the former City Hall
building.
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